
(Email sent to HKU UG exchange students and HKU non-local UG students) 

Laboratory Open House 2012-13 (2nd semester) 

 

Dear UG exchange students and non-local UG students, 

 

I hope that you are enjoying your stay at HKU.  Do now consider pursuing at HKU, 

PhD or MPhil programmes fundable by Postgraduate Scholarships (PGS).  Please 

note that the deadline for applications in the 1st Clearing Round is April 30, 2013.  

More information is provided at 

http://www.gradsch.hku.hk/gradsch/web/apply/index_ps.htm 

 

To provide you an opportunity to learn about MPhil/PhD research in laboratory-based 

subjects, the Graduate School together with the Office of International Student 

Exchange will continue to hold a “Laboratory Open House” in this academic year 

2012-13.  In this Semester 2, you will be provided an opportunity to meet HKU 

Principal Investigators (potential RPg supervisors) and visit their labs to initiate 

discussions on MPhil/PhD studies. 

 

Please click here for information on research areas of PIs and their email addresses.  

If you are interested, please do send an email to the PI (with your name, 

Faculty/Department, year and current study programme at HKU) to arrange for a visit. 

 

Wishing you success in your studies and a rewarding stay at HKU! 

 

Best Wishes, 

Professor M.L. Chye 

Wilson and Amelia Wong Professor in Plant Biotechnology, 

http://www.hku.hk/biosch/staff/mlc/mlc.html 

 

Associate Dean 

Graduate School, 

The University of Hong Kong, 

Pokfulam, Hong Kong. 

http://www.gradsch.hku.hk/gradsch/web 

 

Tel: 852-2559 3306; Email: gradsch@hku.hk 

 

http://www.gradsch.hku.hk/web/news/events/Labopen201213Sem2.pdf

